Notice to Customers Regarding the OASIS-FTR Interface

Pursuant to FERC’s order issued April 4, 2011 in Docket Nos. ER10-2393-000 & ER10-2393-001, the Midwest ISO will eliminate the functionality on the Midwest ISO OASIS node that previously enabled Market Participants to request a FTR associated with a Firm Point-to-Point Transmission Service request under section 43.5 of the Tariff. This change will be reflected immediately on the Midwest ISO OASIS node because the relevant Tariff revisions were accepted by FERC effective February 2, 2011.


